
                      

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
We are excited to offer Summer Learning Programs for elementary students. We will be offering Camp 

Power and Camp Climb at five locations across the city. The Summer Programs for 2024 will be open for 

students in Year 2 of Kindergarten- Grade 6. You will select one location for your child. Transportation is NOT 

provided, and spaces are limited. 

 

Ray Lewis Elementary School (27 Jessica Street) 
Prince of Wales Elementary School (77 Melrose Avenue North) 

Hillcrest- (40 Eastwood Street) 
Shannen Koostachin (110 Bellagio Avenue) 
Dr. J. E. Davey (99 Ferguson Avenue North) 

 
 

Camp Power – For students currently in Year 2 Kindergarten and Grade 1 – The goal of this camp is to 
support students in continuing to develop their early reading and math skills throughout the summer. 
teachers will lead engaging activities and facilitate inquiry, which build on specific skills and target the 
individual needs of all learners. 

Camp CLIMB (Create Learn Inspire Motivate Believe) – For students currently in Grade 2 to Grade 6 – 
The goal of this camp is to continue to build literacy and math skills throughout the summer. teachers will 
lead engaging activities and facilitate inquiry, which build on specific skills and target the individual needs of all 
learners. 

Dates:  Weekdays From August 6th– August 23rd 
8:30 AM – 12:00 PM 

 
*Daily attendance is strongly recommended and will 

be recorded, for funding purposes.  

 
Please note we are collecting limited and specific information (child’s full name, grade, birth date, and home 
school in June) for the purpose of registering your child. The information in PowerSchool, the regular 
registration system for each student’s home school, will share additional necessary information with the 
Summer Learning Administrator, Coordinators, Site Leads, and Teachers so that we may provide a safe and 
personalized experience for your child. 
 
Summer Learning staff will help parents to stay connected through various parent engagement opportunities 
happening throughout the summer. Photographs and videos of the learning program will be captured and 
shared with Trustees, Superintendents, and funding providers of this incredible learning opportunity.  We ask 
for your consent before sharing images/audio of your child online; please see the consent portion of this form.  
 



  
 

Registration: Registrations will be accepted up to Friday, June 14, 2024 

 
 Please click on the link to complete the online registration. 
        

https://forms.office.com/r/aW8BrEjjSJ?origin=lprLink 
 

 
Please note that once you register, your child has been accepted into the camp program. If there 
are any changes to this, we will let you know by the second week in July 2024. When there are no 
more places available in the program, the link will become inactive. You can then email 
camppower@hwdsb.on.ca to be added to a wait list.  
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